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Email 
To: bishopscaundle@dorset-aptc.gov.uk Date: 29 September 2022 

Organisation: Bishop’s Caundle Parish Council Our ref: DO0009 

From: sba@pkf-l.com Your ref:  

     

 
 
Dear Mrs Walsh-Quantick 
 
We issued our external report and certificate for Downswood Parish Council on 27 September 2022 
which contained an ‘except for matter’ in relation to expenses which should have been included within 
Section 2, Box 6 and not in Section 2, Box 4. 
 
Please note that Section 2, Box 4 of the current year should read £2,605 rather than the £2,415 quoted 
in the report. The figure for Section 2, Box 6 of £15,401 is correct.   
 
Once we issue our opinion and certify closure we are unable to reissue our report; however this email 
may be published with the External Auditor Report for clarification.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
SBA Team 
For and on behalf of PKF Littlejohn LLP 
sba@pkf-l.com 
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